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  26 October 2022 

Dear Secretary of State, 
 
UK Levelling-up and Regeneration Bill 
 
Congratulations on your recent appointment as Secretary of State for 
Levelling Up, Housing and Communities. 
 
As you may be aware, the Scottish Parliament’s Net Zero, Energy and 
Transport Committee is designated ‘lead committee’ to consider the legislative 
consent memorandum lodged by the Scottish Government on the UK 
Levelling-up and Regeneration Bill.  
 
I wrote to your predecessor, Mr Clarke, on behalf of the Committee to seek 
further clarity on a number of points in relation to the Bill.  
 
The Committee hopes to report its findings on the legislative consent 
memorandum to the Scottish Parliament by the end of November and, as 
such, the Committee would be grateful if a response to the points raised in my 
previous correspondence could be provided by 4 November 2022. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Edward Mountain MSP 
Convener 
Net Zero, Energy and Transport Committee 
 
 

https://www.parliament.scot/-/media/files/committees/net-zero-energy-and-transport-committee/correspondence/2022/20221011_con_to_uk_gov_lurblcm.pdf

